PO Box 4

Shippingport. PA 1347 7-0004
(412) 393-5206
(412) 643-8089 FAX

GEORGE 8 THOMAS
Division Vice Prasident
MNuclear Services
Nuclear Power Division

September 20, 1995

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: [acument Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject:  Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 2
Docket No. 50-412, License No. NPF-73
Boration Systems Technical Specification Bases Change

Attached is a change to Technical Specification Bases 3/4.1.2, which involves
replacing "EOL" and "equilibrium" with "BOL" and "peak", respectively, and is based
on a change in methodology and assumptions used for calculating boration requirements.
The need for this change was identified during a conference call on this subject between
the NRC staff members, Westinghouse and Beaver Valley staff, and is consistent with a
similar change incorporated in the Unit 1 technical specifications, submitted by
Duquesne Light Company on February 28, 1995, and approved by the NRC on June 1,
1995. Additionally, the Unit 2 borated water volumes have been evaluated and it has
been determined that the current volumes are conservative, therefore, no change to these
volumes is required. Based on the above, it is requested that the Commission issue the
enclosed revised Bases page B 3/4 1-3 for inclusion in the technical specifications.

Sincerely,
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George S. Thomas

Enclosure

¢.  Mr. L. W.Rossbach, Sr. Resident Inspector
Mr. T. T. Martin, NRC Region | Administrator
Mr. D. S. Brinkman, Sr. Project Manager
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